



MECHA thanks you for having us at the October board meeting. It was an honor to represent our club and share the impact we have on the Parkrose Community.

Can't say it enough... thank you!

We have included pictures of our recent altar for the Day of the Dead.

We had it up for almost 2 weeks.

Students were able to celebrate one of the many cultures present in Parkrose.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,
The MEChA Officers

(Alicia Marcial-Cruz, Karina Patel, Sydney Urueta,)
Anahi Sanchez, and Johnny Lopez

